The Steventon family are sad to announce the sad

passing of

Sheila Diana Steventon

on 9th October 2024At 3.30pm on 1st November 2024

The funeral service will be held at s.30pm on Friday
1st November 2024 at Oakley Wood Cremaltorium,
Warwick
Refreshments will be served after the service at the

Arden Hotel, Waterside, Stratford-upon-Avon
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